
 

STAFF REPORT 
 
Title: Request for Funding - Men's Shed  
  
Meeting Date: October 22, 2019  
 

 

Executive Summary: 
Ms. Diane Stonehocker and Mr. Wayne Warner appeared as delegates at Council’s 
regular meeting held October 8, 2019 and presented Council with information regarding 
the Men's Shed and opening a chapter of the Men's Shed in the City of Cold Lake. 

Ms. Stonehocker and Mr. Warner requested funding in the amount of $25,000.00 
towards the Men's Shed. 

Mayor Copeland thanked Ms. Stonehocker and Mr. Warner for their presentation and 
advised that Council would consider the request during their 2020 Budget deliberations. 
 
Background: 
Further to the above, it is administration’s advice that the request for funding be 
eventually referred to the Community Grant Committee.  Do so will provide consistence 
to all organizations requesting for funding for 2020 and beyond. 
 
Based on administrations proposed funding model in 2019, the “Council Goodwill” 
budget will be split into the following categories: 
 

 Doctor Recruitment Incentives 

 Recreation 

 Culture 

 Capital 

 Sponsorship 

 Events 

 General 
 
Alternatives: 
No alternatives being proposed at this time. 
 
Recommended Action: 
That Council accept the Men’s Shed delegation presentation made at the October 8, 
2019 regular meeting of Council as information, and consider the request for funding in 
the amount of $25,000.00 during the 2020 budget deliberations. 
 
Budget Implications (Yes or No): 



 
Yes 
 
Submitted by: 
Kevin Nagoya, Chief Administrative Officer 
 


